
	

To:		City	of	Portland	Code	Enforcement	

From:		Shannon	K.	Hulit		

RE:	226	Ludlow	

ATTN:		Doug	Morin	

Date:	12/5/2017	

	

To	whom	it	may	concern:	

The	recent	work	performed	at	226	Ludlow	street	was	executed	in	a	manner	consistent	with	the	
2014	National	Electric	code	and	the	local	AHJ																																

If	you	have	any	questions	please	feel	free	to	call	me	at	207-615-4034	

	

	

Respectfully		

																																																																																														

	

	

Shannon	K.		Hulit	

MS60020811	

notheastelectric@gmail.com	


